
 

 

9 September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 supporting success evening: Tuesday 23 September, 6.30pm, Main Hall 

Further to our email last week, we are pleased to provide further information about the Year 10 

supporting success evening.   

This evening will take place in the Main Hall at 6.30pm and will include the following: 

• Presentations from the Maths and English Faculties: providing an overview of the GCSE 

course, how students are supported in school and how best to support your child at home. 

 

• Teaching and Learning presentation from Ms Smith, Assistant Headteacher: how students 

can be supported in making the transition to GCSEs and ways they can maximise learning 

by explaining ‘making learning stick’ strategies. 

 

• Question and Answers  

Please click here to book a ticket to attend. Please note, due to limited capacity in the main hall, 

only one ticket can be booked per family to give as many families as possible the chance to attend. 

We are really proud of the way our students have embraced the start of this academic year with 

such maturity, positivity and focus, and we are confident that they will continue to work hard to 

realise their potential.  

Please do not hesitate to contact hgsyear10support@hgs.rklt.co.uk if you have any questions. 

We look forward to working with students and parents/carers in a way that we hope best serves 

their interests and ensures they leave KS4 with the best possible outcomes. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Mason     

Assistant Headteacher, Director of Upper School 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/harrogate-grammar-school/t-qjrpoxd
mailto:hgsyear10support@hgs.rklt.co.uk

